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Good Evening
 
I would like to email to say I fully support the application for the new Lidl store on the Spotted
Cow site.
 
Building on Brown field is far better than building on our wonderful Green Spaces.
I understand they will not fell any trees, especially mature trees.
I understand the building will be built with sustainable materials and techniques, which will be
better for the environment. All new buildings should  be built this way.
 
Please consider this in a favourable manor.
 
Also, I would like to say,  I am NOT in favour of any more building on Lindley Moor Road.
   




